The Villages Singles Club Dinner Group
January 23rd at Harvest, Brownwood at 4pm

We will enjoy another visit to HARVEST Restaurant in
Brownwood.
Our visit two year ago was very successful, especially the
$15 bowls. They are back on the menu! ... and still $15! What
a deal for a place of this caliber!

Our reservations are in the bar, 4 pm Thursday, January 23rd,
2025. To join us, send an email

to jimsbrowning@yahoo.com. Do reply to this bulletin. You
will receive a reply confirming your reservation.

They are located on Brownwood Square at 3676 Meggison
Road, The Villages, FL 32163, phone 352 571 5514. On the
web at www.harvestbrownwood.com. New members and guests
are welcome.




